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Christmas Tree Recycling Offered to Ridgway Residents 
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway will offer curbside Christmas tree pick-up 
for Ridgway residents from January 2, 2025 through January 10, 2025. All trees 
must have their lights, ornaments and tinsel removed. The Town will only pick 
up cut trees. Artificial or flocked trees, wreaths or seasonal debris will not be 
collected.  
 
Ridgway Public Works personnel will check for trees that are placed curbside 
on a frequent basis. For more information, please contact Preston Neill, Town 
Manager, at 970-626-5308, ext. 212 or pneill@town.ridgway.co.us.   
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